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SCRIP

 TIP
www.internetscrip.com/stpauljacksonvillemall
www.members.tripod.com/stpaulscs (St. Paul’s website)

February 1, 2002 Volume 2, Number 13

UPDATES & CHANGES:

Chuck E Cheese is now available again.  Sorry for the delay.   

KMART:  Don’ t panic.  As I’m sure you all have heard Kmart has filed bankruptcy.  However, the leaders at Kmart have assured the SCRIP brokers that they are still participating in SCRIP and will continue during this restructuring.  Kmart has been a long supporter of these programs.  They have requested that the Kmart cards not be held for long periods of time in the event that one of our local stores closes but they have no plans to discontinue the program.  So if you are going to Kmart this week, don’t forget your Kmart SCRIP card, Next week, don’t forget your Kmart SCRIP card, and the next week, etc. etc.

You should have received your SCRIP statement in January.  If you have not, please call Tammy at 992-8809.  Please deduct this amount from your February tuition. 

WE ARE IN NEED OF VOLUNTEERS!!!  Volunteers are needed for Tuesday morning (about 1 hour per week or bi-weekly); or Friday morning (1-2 hours per week or bi-weekly.  If anyone needs their volunteer hours and can help during these times, please give either Carol or Tammy a call.

There have been some changes in the SCRIP Committee.  Please make the following changes:

Carol Buczkowski – 221-1129:  Responsible for ordering and filling of orders.  Please call her for any questions about weekly orders.

Tammy Cronin – 992-8809:  Responsible for SCRIP Tip, forms, tuition statements, and “behind the scenes” information.  Please call her for any questions.

Valentines Day is coming up so don’t forget to buy those special people gift certificates.  Need a special place for dinner?  Try J.J.’s Cuisine & Wine.  Very romantic and delicious!!!!  Purchase a gift certificate through the SCRIP program and save money on tuition too!!!!

As the Lenten season approaches, don’t forget we have several seafood business to help you.  

    Gene’s Seafood

     Joe’s Crab Shack

     Steve’s Seafood

     Capn’ Shakeys

There is no school on Monday, February 4th.  But don’t forget to order your SCRIP on Tuesday, February 5th.  

You can find all the information regarding SCRIP at the St. Paul’s Website. (Address above).  You can download order forms, registration forms; find out discounts and denominations, read the SCRIP Tips, etc.  If there is something that is not there and it should be just let us know.

Want to get your SCRIP Tip by e-mail?  Either e-mail Rumtum3988@aol.com with your e-mail address and put “SCRIP Tip subscribe” in the subject line or send a note with your e-mail address, child’s name and teacher in an envelope marked e-wave and you’ll be added to our list!!!  

Do you have a favorite restaurant or store that you would like to see on SCRIP?  Let us know and we’ll try to get it.

The next SCRIP Tip will be February 15, 2002
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